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We finish for half term on Friday, 28th October at 3.30pm and 
school re-opens on Tuesday, 8th November.   

Clubs will be on as normal. 
 

Year 6 London Assembly  
Parents/carers are invited to an Assembly on Tuesday, 25th October at 9.15am. 

Flu Vaccination for Years 1, 2 & 3 
If you would like your child to have a nasal flu vaccination in school call into the office and pick up a 

form. If you’re not sure if you have already filled one in ask Mrs Walters.  The vaccines will take place 
in school on Wednesday, 9th November.  

The Chief Medical Officer at the Department for Health says – ‘Not only does the flu vaccine help to 
protect the children themselves, but by reducing the spread of flu it will also help protect family 

members and others in the community. The flu vaccine also promotes a healthy working environment 
in nurseries and preschools by reducing the risk of spread of flu to others.’ 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Secondary Admission for September 2016 
DON’T FORGET - If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The 

deadline for applications is Monday, 31st October 2016. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to 
Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Twitter 
We are tweeting lots of pictures on the school twitter page @chorleyallsaint.   

Every class now has a Twitter page, follow you childs page using the Twitter names below. You can 

also easily find the pages through the @Chorleyallsaint page and click on our followers.   You will find 

each page listed there. 

Nursery: @ASaints_Nursery, Reception: @AS_Reception, Year One: @AllSaints_Year1 

Year Two: @AllSaints_Year2, Year Three: @AllSaints_Year3, Year Four: @AllSaints_Year4 

Year Five: @AllSaints_Year5, Year Six: @AllSaints_Year6 

The classes are in competition to see who can get the most followers!! 
 

Y5/Y6 Football League 
The Football Team went to Holy Cross to play two matches in this year’s football league. Our first 

match against Lancaster Lane ended in 0-0 draw. The second match against Brinscall St John’s was 
also an even match. Brinscall scored first but we drew level from a corner by Jack which was met 
with a cracking volley into the back of the net by Matthew. The match ended 1-1. Following these 

results we are joint top of the League. Well done to Daniel, Harvey, Davis, Makenzie, Matthew, 
Callum, Jack, Kyle.  

Man of the match went to Matthew.  

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole  

w/e 13th October 2016 is 87.4%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 2 & 6 with 93.3% 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 
 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”  Luke 6:31 

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
in your prayers, 
the families caught 
up in the fighting 
in Mosul, Iraq. 
 
 



  

Date Event Details 
25.10.16 Y6 Assembly 9.15 

28.10.16 Reception trip Stick Man, The Lowry 

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

8.11.16 School Re-opens 8.50 (8.00am for Breakfast Club 
8th-11th Nov Y5 Trip to Borwick Hall  
15.11.16 Disco 4.00 to 5.45pm 
29.11.16 Parent’s Evening  
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Badminton Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 

Rotary Club Christmas Shoebox Campaign 
We are taking part in the Rotary Club’s Christmas ‘Shoebox’ Campaign. The boxes are filled and then 
distributed to needy children in Central and Eastern Europe.  Our boxes will be delivered over the 
next couple of weeks and you can either take a box and fill it at home or send in any items listed 
below and we will pack the boxes in school. The items for the box are: 
Toys – cars & trucks, balls, complete jigsaws, fluffy toys, dolls, colouring books, pens, crayons, lego 
blocks, yoyo’s, bubble blow, action figures, wooden toys, building blocks. 
Household Goods – soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, disposable razors, shampoo, face or body cream, 
cosmetics, scarfs, gloves, hats, T-lights, candles. 
Teenagers – make-up, toiletries, sportswear, scarf, gloves, hat, writing materials, deodorants, comb, 
mirror, football memorabilia, costume jewellery. 
Baby – All items suitable from birth up to approx. 1 year of age. 
Please help us support the Rotary Club and items can be sent into school until the 30th November, 
thank you 

All items should be new, unopened and within date. 
 

Reporting your child 
Absent 

If your child is unwell and 
won’t be able to attend school, 

please contact school to 
inform us of the absence. This 

can be done by telephoning 
school and selecting option 1 

or you can text us on  

07860030339. 

Lunchtime Award  
Lacey K, Y1 

Davis L, Year 5 
Leah B, Y6 

 

Y5 Residential Trip to Borwick Hall 
The Year 5 trip to Borwick Hall is Tuesday, 8th to 11th 
November. Outstanding payments must be paid by 
Friday, 28th October. 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children 
safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
 

Music, Film, TV and the Internet: Childnet has developed this guide with the music, film and television 

industries to inform parents, teachers and young people about how to stay safe and legal when enjoying 
entertainment on the internet or via a mobile device. www.childnet.com/downloading   

Recyclying 
We have a box in the main 
entrance for the recycling of 
batteries. Please feel free to bring 
your used batteries from home. 
 

Rememberance 
We are selling a range of items to raise 

money for The Royal British Legion.  We 
have the normal poppies for a minimum 
donation of 20p and we have friendship 

bracelets (£1), slap rulers (£1), wristbands 
(50p) & reflectors (50p) 

 

 


